
 
 

From: "Cormier, Ambrea - RD, Olympia, WA" 

<ambrea.cormier@usda.gov> 

Subject: USDA's Opinion on a Bridge Gate 

Date: July 6, 2020 at 4:24:48 PM PDT 

To: "  

Cc: "Roderick, Janice - RD, Olympia, WA" 

<janice.roderick@usda.gov> 

 
Good Afternoon, 
  
We have received an official opinion from OGC regarding the request for 
erecting a gate on Raft Island.  USDA Regulation Section 1942.17(e) requires 
that “[a]ll facilities financed under the provisions of this subpart shall be for 
public use.”   Community facilities projects are to be open to the general public 
and/or that services provided by the facility be available to all who would seek 
them.  Since a gate would prevent use to the general public, it would not be 
allowed.  
   
I am not sure if re-financing with a private lender is an option for Raft Island 
but if so, USDA regulations would not need to be followed if your loan was paid 
in full.  
  
Thanks,  
  

Ambrea Cormier 

Community Programs Specialist 
Rural Development 
U.S. Department of Agriculture 
1835 Black Lake Blvd SW | Olympia, WA 98512 
Phone: 360.704.7705 | Fax: 855.847.5488 
www.rurdev.usda.gov 
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NEW E-Mail Address: ambrea.cormier@usda.gov 
  
" Together, America Prospers" 
  
Stay Connected with USDA: 

 
  

 

 

 

 

This electronic message contains information generated by 

the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any 

unauthorized interception of this message o 

mailto:ambrea.cormier@usda.gov
http://www.usda.gov/wps/portal/usda/usdahome
http://www.usda.gov/wps/portal/usda/usdahome?navid=RSS_FEEDS
https://www.facebook.com/USDA
https://twitter.com/usda/
http://www.youtube.com/usda/
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USDAOC/subscriber/new
http://www.flickr.com/photos/usdagov

